
 

 

  
 

Chinese Finance Association of America cordially invites you to join us for 

 

CFAA 2012 Holiday Happy Hour  

Tuesday, December 18, 2012 

5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. 

Elephant & Castle Pub and Restaurant 

111 West Adams Street 

Chicago, IL 60603 | (312) 236-6656 
 

Hors d'oeuvres served & cash bar  

Please ask the restaurant hosts for CFAA Happy Hour when you walk in.  

   

======================================================================= 

Dear CFAA Members and Friends, 

 

As the holidays are approaching, on behalf of the Board of Directors, I wish you and your family a 

wonderful holiday season and a new year filled with growth, health and happiness. 

 

With the strong support and contribution from the speakers, officers, committee members, advisors, 

volunteers and every one of you, CFAA once again exceeded all of the strategic goals that we set 

for year 2012 and continues to diligently serve our mission to the Chinese finance community as a 

stronger and better organization. On the event organizing front, we successfully hosted and 

organized more than a dozen professional and educational events featuring a wide range of topics 

such as private equity, European economy, equity option trading, China capital market, and HOLT 

valuation, just to name a few. On the organizational development front, we formed or strengthened 

our strategic partnerships globally with organizations including Institute of Strategy and Valuation, 

eFinancialCareers.com, and Nanhua Futures Hong Kong Orchid Club. We also broadened our 

organizational outreach globally via social media platform such as CFAA Sina Weibo. We continue 

to strengthen our effort in providing career development services and networking opportunities via 

our Online Job Center and social events. 

 

We thank you for your trust and belief in CFAA and hope to continue to receive your interest and 

support in the years to come. If you have any suggestions and ideas regarding CFAA’s future 

development or potential programs, please contact us at board@chinesefinanceassociation.org. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Sincerely, 

Vivian Lin 

President 


